
Plans to put together a volunteer committee (5-9 members) for Beloit Rifle 100-year 

anniversary coming up in 2025. This committee will put together a plan to help promote 

the BRC for the special 100 years the club has operated. This will be presented to the 

Executive team with our recommendations and any additional needs from the board. 

We would like to have all shooting disciplines take part and help put this together. The 

goal is to have the committee put together by July 1st 2023 and start meeting quarterly 

into 2024 providing a tentative budget needs (if any) for this or these events based on 

input from each shooting discipline.  

Let’s get this Party Started by forwarding your interest in volunteering with your name 

and good contact information that I will be able to talk with you in person. I would like 

hands on participants so we can make this happen with good history and a crystal ball 

approach for our next 100 years thinking of our grandkids and there grandkids in 

shooting sports world. Keeping our first-class club, the best in the Midwest! 

Jim Dooley-BRC Publicity Director 

j_dooley@comcast.net 

779-500-9371 cell 

Name:_________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________________ 

Discipline/Interest:_______________________ 
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